
 
From: Herve MESLIN  
Sent: Monday, 14 December 2009 8:05 PM 
To: PORTER 
Subject: Sound insulation and physical security for residential and business developments in 
commercial zones 

Hi Mary,  
 
I wish to voice my concerns about the current lack of regulation regarding sound 
insulation and physical security for residential and business developments in commercial zones. 
I am particularly concerned about the negative impact the noise coming from the Transit bar (Akuna St) 
has on the resident in the Waldorf Hotel (eg. deprivation of sleep, etc..) 

The reason for me to write this mail to you is to ask you to alter/enhance the 
legislation so that It is clearly specified that it is the responsibility of the venue 
hosting “live or amplified music” to ensure that the venue is appropriately 
sound proofed completely.  

Thanking you for your consideration 

Much appreciated 

Regards 

Herve Meslin 


